
York Area Radio Control Club
Monthly Meeting Held 1/08/2019 at Victory Athletic Association 

Members in Attendance:  4	 Officers in Attendance:  3	 Meeting called order by Tom Duffy 

Approval of the Minutes  
December Meeting Minutes were read and approved without changes  

Treasurers Report 
	 No report	 	 	 	  

Committee Reports 
	 Field: No Report 
	 Safety: No Report	  

Old Business 
	 The field has been packed up, and placed in the shed except for the some of the flight 
benches (see new business for further information) 
	 Bill Landis reported he found a company to transport our shed to the storage site for 
$350. The shed would have to be emptied before being moved. Motion was made and passed for 
Bill set up a date for the shed to be moved.  
	 On Sunday January 13, 2019 We will have a work detail at the old field to empty the shed 
and transport everything to the storage site. 
	 Bill Landis has not been able to meet with Adam Barefoot to transfer the club book. Bill 
will make another attempt to get with Adam. 
	 We continue look for a new field. 
	  

New Business 
	 All posts on Facebook going forward will need to be approved by a moderator. This 
action was taken due a post being made that would have been better directed to the President. 
Should a post be rejected the writer will be notified why and what needs to done to allow the 
post to be posted. 
	 Information became known that Stan Musser had issues with the Club. The first issue was 
that we placed the flight benches that we were not taking on the burn pile. The second issue the 
club owned money for Field rent. Ryan Heindel provided the club with copies of the check and 
receipt for the June rent payment. Tom Duffy contacted Stan to resolve these issues. He was 
told Mrs. Musser gave us permission back October when we were told we needed to remove our 
property by December 31, 2018. Tom provided Stan Musser copies of the phone records, check, 
and receipt. He said he would get back to us. The consensus  of those at the meeting Mrs. 
Musser forgot about the call and giving us permission to use the burn pile.  



York Area Radio Control Club
	 Thom Anderson reported we took certain items when we cleaned out the Snack Shack 
that did not belong to the club2. They are one DX-5 radio belonged to Joe Galloway’s father 
and he would like it back. The yellow extension cord belonged to Tim Barefoot. The white 
Benches belonged Ryan Heindel. We agreed to return those items to Thom when we empty the 
shed on 1/13/2019. 
	 A motion was made to donated the Spot-A-Pot to the Wingnutz. The motion was 
seconded and passed.


